
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: BART System Expansion Policy Update

DATE: November 12.2021

On November 18ft, 2021, BART staff will present an information item to initiate the process of
updating the BART System Expansion Policy. The original policy was approved by the Board in
1999, with refinements approved in2002. Attached is a copy of the staff presentation.

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning and Development Officer
at (510) 287- 4794.

cc: Board Appointed Officers
General Manager
Executive Staff
Hannah Lindelof
Sadie Graham


